
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Superior Court, County of Ventura 
NOTICE 

April 17, 2019 
 

 
Notice Of eDelivery  

Unavailability 
 

The eDelivery electronic filing system will be unavailable 
beginning Wednesday, April 17, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. through 
Thursday, April 18, 2019 at 10:00 a.m.  
 
During this outage electronic submission of filing 
documents in Civil, Small Claims, Family Law and Probate 
cases will be unavailable.       


